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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 7:13 AM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fw: CAFO

 
________________________________________ 
From: Daryl Boles <dboles1969@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 2, 2024 7:40 AM 
To: Public Comment 
Subject: CAFO 
 
We need food, but at what expense to the environment?  CAFOs in watershed areas should be off limits, for all 
environmental means!  Please be proactive not reactive with our natural resources. 
Daryl Boles 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


